Rosenberg Corey

From: Maxine Parker <maxineparker77@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:40 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004-A

I am a landlord in Union county Oregon and | Urge you to oppose bill HB2004-A
This bill is unfairly targeting landlords making it undesirable to provide housing to people who want or need to have a
place to rent. The majority of landlords are fair people and treat tenants well.

| am asking you to help tenants have housing through landlords and Not to run us out of business!

Thank you for your time.
Vote against this bill!!

Maxine Parker



